Announcement of the Institute for Population and Social Research, Mahidol University
Result of Selection for the Lecturer Position

This document is in reference to the Announcement of the Institute for Population and
Social Research, Mahidol University, dated September 19, 2024, regarding the application for
the position of Lecturer. The selection process has now been completed, and the Institute is
pleased to announce the result of the selection for the Lecturer position as follows;

No. Name - Surname Remark
1 | Mr. Pattaphol Yuktadatta Recruited

2 | Mr. Weerapak Samsiripong | Alternate Candidate

The selected applicant is required to report to the Human Resource Unit, Institute for
Population and Social Research, on December 19, 2024, 09:00 hrs. at the Institute for
Population and Social Research, Mahidol University.

Announced on December 11, 2024

(Chalermpol Chamchan, Ph.D.)

Director of Institute for Population and Social Research



